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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Pat Johnson Retiring

Pat Johnson, the Deputy-in-Charge of our Sioux Falls office, is
retiring this Friday, January 10, after 32+ years of exceptional
service to the Federal Judiciary.  Chambers and the Clerk’s office
thank Pat for her service and wish her good luck in the future.

South Dakota Filings Down 15 Percent in 2013

There were 1311 bankruptcy cases filed in 2013 in the District of
South Dakota, a 15 percent decrease from 2012.  The 2013 case
filing breakdown by chapter:

Chapter 7 1187
Chapter 11 5
Chapter 12 4
Chapter 13 115

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk’s office, please let us know.
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